
Law Firm to Investigate Cause
of Fire at Sunoco Facility
Four workers injured in a flash fire last week at the Sunoco
Logistics terminal in Nederland, Texas, remain hospitalized
with severe burns and related injuries. Two of the workers
have retained Matthew Matheny and Edward Fisher of the Provost
Umphrey  law  firm  to  represent  their  interests,  and  the
attorneys  have  already  secured  a  preservation  agreement
covering  the  accident  site  and  will  be  leading  an
investigation  on  behalf  of  their  clients.

“It’s  important  to  preserve  the  location  and  allow
investigators and experts to better determine the causes of
the accident and what might have prevented this tragedy,” says
Matheny  in  an  article  posted  by  Androvett  Legal  Media  &
Marketing. “We’ll be talking to witnesses and examining any
records of safety and maintenance procedures at the facility.
Obviously this horrible accident should not have happened, and
we’re prepared to find out why.”

According to initial reports, at the time of the accident the
workers were doing some welding at the Sunoco facility, which
handles crude oil, condensate, naphtha, base and extract oils.
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